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Term 4 Roadmap
The roadmap for Term 4 has been updated this week,
with a few changes coming into effect from Monday 8
November. Please look at the poster contained in this
newsletter for more information.

Essentially there are no major changes to our school
operations for term 4. Any small changes will be
communicated to the community over the coming
days.

K-2 students will continue to use the top Gate 1 for
entry and dismissal and utilise the top playgrounds for
their break times (which will occur at staggered times
to 3-6).

3-6 students will continue to use the main Gate 2 for
entry and dismissal and use the COLA and oval for
their break times.

Attendance
Class teachers will be monitoring the attendance of all
students as we get back into the face to face teaching.

Particular focus will be;

Students regularly coming late after 9am
Students regularly being picked up early
Students not attending each day each week

Parents and carers are asked to work with the class
teachers and support good attendance each day.

Are you moving
schools?
At this time of year, and particularly after what
everyone has been through, some families may decide
to make a significant change and move.

To assist in our planning for 2022, if your family is
planning on not being at Maroubra Bay PS next year
can you please email the school at
maroubraba-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Assemblies online
Did you know that K-2 and 3-6 assemblies are now
online and happening each week?

Each Friday from 9.15am parents and carers can join
us through the zoom link and watch our assemblies.

This week, on Friday 5 November we have our next
K-2 assembly. The following week, Friday 12
November will be our next 3-6 assembly.

If you are interested, please join us at 9.15am each
Friday.

Please use the link
https://nsweducation.zoom.us/j/64168909022?pwd=eld
EeHFvc1FmTTBua0Z6NU1DSXVRZz09 to access the
Zoom webinar. The passcode is bay

Matthew Ackerma�
Principal

Our school is proudly supported

1

mailto:maroubraba-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
https://nsweducation.zoom.us/j/64168909022?pwd=eldEeHFvc1FmTTBua0Z6NU1DSXVRZz09
https://nsweducation.zoom.us/j/64168909022?pwd=eldEeHFvc1FmTTBua0Z6NU1DSXVRZz09


School Uniform
Thank you to all our families who have been
supporting our return to school with appropriate school
uniform choices. There is a lot of lost property at
school that teachers are trying to hand back to
students.

An area students can improve in would be white or
grey socks and black school shoes. We often see
students try hard in shorts, shorts and dresses but
then wear any socks and shoes. Parents' assistance in
this area would be appreciated. Thanks.

ICAS Assessments
Yrs 2-6
Just a reminder that the English assessment is
scheduled for Thursday 11 November and the
mathematics assessment is scheduled for Thursday
18 November. Students are to meet in 2B 8:00am to
complete each assessment. If you have any questions,
feel free to email me on
nataliya.brodska1@det.nsw.edu.au

Miss Brodska
ICAS Coordinator

Car parking
concerns
A reminder that the area out the front of the top Gate 1
is now a Bus bay between the hours of
7.00am-9.15am as well as 2.30pm and 4.15pm. Whilst
this area may appear to be empty, be aware that
parking or stopping here is an offence and Council
Rangers or NSW Police can book drivers.

The area out of the front of the main Gate 2 is now all
Kiss and Go parking between the hours of
8.00am-9.30am and 2.30pm-4.00pm. During these
times drivers are allowed to stop and drop off or pick
up students. The length of stay should be less than 2
minutes and drivers should not leave their vehicle.

A further reminder that if the Kiss and Go area is full of
cars, parents and carers should continue and complete
a further lap. By stopping on the other side of the
pedestrian crossing you are making it dangerous for
students and families crossing the road.

Outside of these hours listed, both areas are free to
park for all parents and carers.

Student safety comes first, thank you to all our parents
and carers for supporting these changes.

Amazing Me Stage 3
A reminder that the Amazing Me Program ('Babies,
Bodies and Puberty') will be held next week for Stage
3 students.

The program will be run online via Zoom on Thursday
11th November 2021, from 6.00pm- 7.15pm.

The cost is $25 per family. Students must be
accompanied by parent/carers for the session.

To book your spot, please purchase tickets here:
https://www.trybooking.com/BTIMM
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Term 4 2021
Month Week Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri

October 4
25/10
K-6 Students at
school

26/10 27/10 28/10 29/10
3-6 Assembly
(3L_5/6L)

2022 Captains EOI
due

November 5
1/11 2/11 3/11 4/11 5/11

K-2 Assembly
(KP_1H)

2022 Captain
Posters due

November 6
8/11 9/11 10/11 11/11

ICAS English
12/11
3-6 Assembly
(3R_5M)

2022 Captain
speeches due

November 7
15/11
Yr3/5 Check In

16/11
Yr3/5 Check In

17/11
Yr3/5 Check In

18/11
ICAS Maths

Yr3/5 Check In

19/11
K-2 Assembly
(KM_2H)

2022 Captains
Speech Rnd 1

Yr3/5 Check In

November 8
22/11 23/11

Yr3 Check In

Kindy 2022 Info
Night

24/11
Yr3 Check In

25/11 26/11
3-6 Assembly
(3M_4H)

School Captains
2022 Rnd2

November /
December 9

29/11 30/11 1/12
House Captains
2022 Voting

2/12 3/12
K-2 Assembly
(KC_1A_2B)

December 10
6/12 7/12

Kinder
Presentation Day

Stage 1
Presentation Day

8/12
Stage 2
Presentation Day

9/12
Stage 3
Presentation Day

10/12
Student reports
sent home

December 11
13/12 14/12 15/12

Year 6 Farewell
16/12
Year 6 Graduation
Assembly

Student and Staff
last day

17/12
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Chess classes @ Maroubra Bay Public School - Term 4, 2021

Due to the current COVID lockdown, we will be conducting our chess class online.
When restrictions are lifted and children return to school, we intend to return for
face to face coaching as soon as we are given the green light by the school. Our
online chess classes will be held before and after school Monday – Friday from
8:00am–9:00am, 3:15pm–4:15pm, 4:30pm–5:30pm and 5:00pm–6:00pm. Your
child can attend as many of these online classes as he/she wishes until we

return to face to face lessons. See the link on this page for more details:
https://sydneyacademyofchess.com.au/online-classes-2021
To register your child in the class, go to
https://sydneyacademyofchess.com.au/payment and enter the following code:
H7QEJS9QOQ Sydney Academy of Chess info@sydneyacademyofchess.com.au
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